
 

 

Wednesday 1 March 2023 

Kindergarten Welcome BBQ 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

To welcome our Kindergarten families to our Peakhurst West Public School community, 
we are inviting you all to a barbeque. This is an opportunity for parents and students to 
socialise outside of school drop-offs and pick-ups and enjoy a free sausage sizzle with 
their families. 

When: Friday 10 March 2023 

Time: 3:45pm-5:30pm 

Where: Silver Seat (Behind the office building) 

Who: Kindergarten families 

RSVP: Tuesday 7 March 

Please fill in the slip below to indicate if you are coming and how many people will be 
attending. 

We look forward to seeing as many of you as possible there.  

Kind regards,  

Mrs Sarah Murdoch 
K-2 Assistant Principal 
 
 

Peakhurst West Public School Kindergarten Welcome BBQ 

________________________ in _____ will be attending the Welcome BBQ  
(Students name)         (Class) 
on Friday 10 March 2023.  
 
I will be attending with: 
 
_____ children. 
 
_____ adults.  
 

All children must be supervised by an adult. 


